From:

Sent: 17 January 2019 22:22

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Emerging Strategy Consultation Response
Categories: Consulation response

To whom it may concern,

We wish to register our objection to any proposal to include for development any land in the area designated
G1 in the consultation document, whether the requirement is to provide overspill for Gloucester City or just
to increase the available land for development within Stroud District Council

The proposal is not required in this area and in the timeframe being considered to meet our local needs,
which are being provided for at Hunts Grove.

Any further development will completely destroy the remaining rural character of the Parish east of the
Gloucester and Sharpness Canal.

Furthermore it is contrary to the Hardwicke Neighbourhood Development plan and any significant
additional building in this area is unrealistic considering the capacity of our local road network to handle an
increase in traffic.

Yours sincerely,




